Courtesy Translation

Mexico City, July 25th 2011

Your Majesty
King Harald V
Kingdom of Norway

I received the news about the attacks perpetrated in Oslo and Uteya with great
concern.

In these difficult moments, Mexico demonstrates its deepest solidarity and
support to the Norwegian nation and expresses its most sincere condolences to
the families of the victims.

In clearly stating the firm rejection of the people and the government of Mexico to

all acts of violence, I reiterate to you the assurances of my highest and most
distinguished consideration.

Sincerely,

Felipe Calderén Hinojosa
President of the United Mexican States



